
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
  

 
ROVER WAY EAST SECURITY ACCESS,  

PORT OF CARDIFF 
 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE EAST ACCESS WILL 

BE CLOSED TO ROAD TRAFFIC FOR 
ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE  

 
ON   

SATURDAY 10
TH

 MARCH FROM 08:00 – 12:00. 
 

DURING THIS PERIOD THE WEST GATE 
SHOULD BE USED FOR ALL ACCESS TO THE 

PORT. APOLOGIES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE 
CAUSED. 

 
 
 
 

IAN MEREDITH   26
TH

 FEB  2018  


